

RELEASE IN PART B6

---

**From:** H

**Sent:** 10/10/2011 11:47:03 PM +00:00

**To:** Huma Abedin <Huma@clintonemail.com>

**Subject:** Re:

I'm always happy to go to Morocco but then we'd have to adjust schedule for mtgs. If we went to Naples, we could even stay at the base at Aviano.

----- Original Message -----

From: Huma Abedin  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 07:44 PM  
To: H  
Subject: RE:

i agree about hague, we just heard tonite and it is like swooping in and stealing his thunder.  
let me look for italy options. they had said malta and morocco were best choices but let me try for italy.

---

From: H  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 7:41 PM  
To: Huma Abedin  
Subject: Re:

If we flew later and went to Italy instead, would that work? We could fly to the south, even Sicily, get there in the am, freshen up and then go on. I don't want to big foot Hague in Malta and it would make my stop more complicated.

----- Original Message -----

From: Huma Abedin  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 07:37 PM  
To: H

Subject: RE:

well it would be pretty brutal. we had a 9am wheels up to get into malta late monday night. we have a plane (donor being vetted) so it could take you from la to san fran then dc.

we are having a hard time getting decent hotel rooms because there is some big conference going on. so we have rooms but its a pretty dumpy hotel.

hague is also in malta that day fyi.

---

From: H

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 7:28 PM

To: Huma Abedin

Subject: Re:

I just talked to  and she said she would love for me to come but it's at 6:30 Sunday night on the Stanford campus. Which means we'd be red-eyeing back to leave the next day. What would that do to our departure time?

----- Original Message -----

From: Huma Abedin

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 07:04 PM

To: H

Subject: Re:

We may have to

I'd prefer not to but wjc wants to go as well. And maybe cvc. So will coordinate for all.

----- Original Message -----

From: H

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 06:31 PM

To: Huma Abedin

Subject: Re:

Yes, let me know details. Depending on timing, I could fly to SF. If we can't find a plane, can we ask for AF plane since I have to get back to DC to leave the next day?

----- Original Message -----

From: Huma Abedin

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 01:43 PM

To: H

Subject:

B6

Not sure if u spoke with her but I spoke with  last night  
His memorial service is next sunday. We are getting details in case you want to go.

-----  
**Message Headers:**

From: H <HDR22@clintonemail.com>  
To: Huma Abedin <Huma@clintonemail.com>  
Date: Mon, 10 Oct 2011 19:47:03 -0400  
Subject: Re:

PR\_RIM\_PAGER\_TX\_FLAG: true  
PR\_RIM\_MSG\_REF\_ID: -141205324  
PR\_RIM\_MSG\_FOLDER\_ID: -3  
PR\_RIM\_DELETED\_BY\_DEVICE: true  
PR\_RIM\_MSG\_ON\_DEVICE\_3\_6: true

-----  
PR\_RIM\_MSG\_STATUS:

1

PR\_RIM\_INTERNET\_MESSAGE\_ID:

B6